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The blog returns this week with lots of information about the recent events in the school. The 
monthly parental newsletter will also be published to parents and carers today.  

 

As always I want to thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact 
the school if you have any queries.   

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates  

Thursday 30th May and Friday 1st June—Primary 7 Activity Days 

Thursday 6th and Friday 7th June—Primary 7 Induction Days 

Friday 7th June—Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 13th June—S6 Prom 

Tues 18th and Wed 19th June—Summer Showcase (see poster) 

Thursday 27th June—School closes (1pm) 

Trinity at 50! 

 

The first Trinity at 50 committee meeting will take place on Thursday 6th June at 5pm in the 
School Library. This is open to all and an opportunity to discuss proposed plans for the                        
upcoming celebrations.  

Blazer Fitting Service 

One of our uniform suppliers will visit the 
school on Tuesday 4th June to carry out a 
blazer fitting service. They will have some               
sizes available on the day or pupils can order 
a blazer.  

Blazers retail at £30 

Non-Uniform Day 

On Friday 7th June we will host a non uniform 
day. This coincides with our Summer Fayre.  

 

Pupils are encouraged to wear their house 
colours and, if possible, make a donation for 
supporting school events.  

BGE Awards 

Well done to everyone in S3 who received their BGE Awards Certificate and subject awards. We 
were delighted to spend time celebrating you with your parents and carers. Thank you to the           
Parent Council for the wonderful balloon display too! S1 and S2 will have celebration assemblies 
before summer! 
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Renfrewshire Track and Field 

Well done to all Trinity pupils who 
took part in the Renfrewshire Track 
and Field event. Trinity was well               
represented on the winners podium! 

Senior Inductions 

It was great to welcome Senior Pupils back 
to Trinity for their inductions. Some                      
excellent workshops on offer including: 

• Values 

• Buddy Training 

• MVP 

• School Plan 

• Community Police input 

• Decision Making 

YPI 

The winners of this year’s YPI was the group representing “Finding your Feet”. The standard of 
the presentations were excellent. The final was watched by S2 who will participate in the                
programme next year.  






